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10 November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As I am sure you are aware, your child is a member of the CEC (Climate Emergency 
Committee) at Stour Valley. The CEC work on various small and bigger projects, with the 
aim of reaching the school’s net zero goals.  

On Tuesday 21 November, we will be planting saplings, which will be our sixth session of 
tree planting in four years. We will start on the school grounds at 11am, followed by a 
planting session near the Priory in Clare, where we are trying to establish a wood. Both 
plantings will involve local group TASC and the team from Clare Castle Country Park. 

The session will run approximately from 11am-1pm and your child has expressed their 
willingness to take part. If you agree to your child’s participation, please give your permission 
on the below slip and ask you child to return it to me. 

Your child should attend school in their usual school uniform. They should also bring suitable 
outer layers such as a warm coat and appropriate footwear as we are likely to get muddy. 
Students may also wish to bring gloves, hat and a scarf.  

Should you have any enquiries, please email kchappell@stourvalley.org 

Your faithfully 

Ms K Chappell   
Head of Psychology, Sustainability Lead, Teacher of French 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The CEC Tree Planting on Tuesday 21 November 2023 – Please return to Ms Chappell 
 
 
Student Name: ……………………………………………………….. Tutor Group: …………… 
 
       I give permission for my child to participate in the above tree planting session 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ……………………………………………... Date: ……………………... 
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